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April 17, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 177:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which extends sunset for tax credit for residential
alternative energy devices from 2018 to 2024.

To provide greater certainty, this tax credit should not have a sunset.
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